
Prayer Shawl Ministry 2024 Report 

 

The Prayer Shawl Ministry restarted at St Michael and All Angel’s in April 2022. Thirty-nine 
shawls have been completed and donated. Prayer Shawls begin with prayers and blessings 
for the recipient. The intentions continue throughout the creation of the shawl. Upon 
completion the shawl is blessed at the altar. Shawls can be used for: undergoing medical 
procedures; as a comfort after a loss or in times of stress; during bereavement, prayer or 
meditation; for marriage ceremonies; birthing, nursing a baby; during an illness and 
recovery; ordination and ministering to others. If you would like to request a shawl, please 
contact the clergy.  Yarn donations are gratefully appreciated. If you would like to join this 
ministry, please contact: Belinda L Bryant (505) 821-2819 

 


